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Message:
I am writing this message
concerning your efforts to
redistrict our already
gerrymandered voting maps here in
Texas. I will remind you that as
a Texas Senator, you have an
obligation and duty to protect
our right to free and fair
elections. Rather than doing your
constitutional duty by us, you
are entertaining the whims of
President Donald Trump, a reality
TV, vengence seeking hateful man
that doesn't care about anything
but power for himself and his
donors. Instead of pushing back
all I see is you making excuses
so you can ride his coat tails to
keep power for yourselves. WHERE
IS OUR POWER?! It's our vote. You
know it and so do we. Now you
want to snatch it away from us? I
just want to clarify for the
record that you all said the last
time you changed our voting map
districts you said it was fair
and not based on race. Also,
there are currently districts
left without representation. Why
has Governor Abbott not allowed a
vote for the replacement of
Representatives that have passed
away? I hear, it was an easy way
for Republicans to cheat us out



of saying NO to that Big Ugly
Bill. Some of you gleefully
voting in favor of it knowing we
would suffer for it. It's also
evident to me that Donald Trump
isn't bright enough to know what
our voting maps even mean,
nevermind that he needs 5 more
seats from us. Something reeks of
bullshit in all of this and I can
only come to one conclusion. YOU
ALL are helping him. You are
offering us up to him on a
platter. I find this extremely
upsetting. Texans don't lick the
loafers of a wannabe dictator and
we shouldn't be allowing him to
make decisions for our state. You
all should be working double time
to solve the flood risks we have
in the hill country. You already
ignored previous requests to fund
life saving measures and as a
result cost so many lives over
the July 4th holiday, many
children and families have been
devastated. That should have been
your only priority for this
special session. It's clear to me
that some of you don't care about
us. We are just fodder in this
sick political game you play. You
all know Texans are
underrepresented and our needs
have been ignored for far too
long. Here's the reality though,
If you all had only tried to
stand up for us all along you
wouldn't need to gerrymander our
voting maps. You would be secure
in your seats. It seems to me the
only one you're afraid of is
Donald Trump and Christian
nationalist conspiracy nuts with
more money than sense. No longer
will we put up with this. I am
absolutely 100% against
redistricting. Especially when
the agenda is to screw us over,
again. Please just focus on
helping our friends in the hill
country stay safe and help them
rebuild their lives. Stop this
push to redistrict. IF you still
need something to do to fill
you're time you could demand the
release of the Jeffery Epstein



files and try to find out why
your pal Donald Trump was
mentioned repeatedly. I also want
every $$$$ given to him
investigated. Who was giving him
money and why? There were over
1000 girls and young women
sexually abused and I think it's
time we find out by whom don't
you? The victims deserve justice
not cover ups.
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